City of Moore
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February 21, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

The City of Moore invites non-profit organizations to submit proposals for projects to be funded through the Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) Program, with a primary focus on physical and social development activities. A restricted portion of the grant funds can be expended for
public services activities, subject to careful review to ensure compliance with required expenditure limitations. Anticipated CDBG funds, to be
awarded by the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), will be available for the 2024-2025 Program Year starting October 1, 2024.

CDBG funding can be used for a variety of public service projects and activities that benefit the low-moderate income and disadvantaged residents
in our community, including, but not limited to:

e Emergency repairs for homeowners
e  Counseling services

e  After-school Programs

e  Food pantry

e  Senior services

. Utility/rental assistance

The application will be available starting February 26, 2024. The CDBG application is accessible for viewing and download at
https://www.cityofmoore.com/departments/grants-programs, under the section titled “Community Development Block Grant-Public Services
Funding.” Application materials and instructions are provided online. Paper copies of the CDBG application will not be accepted, you must
submit your application online.

The City of Moore will begin accepting requests for CDBG funding from February 26, 2024 through April 1, 2024. All funding requests must be
received by 5:00 PM on April 1, 2024. CDBG funding requests received after the deadline will not be accepted.

An optional application Workshop will be held on March 11, 2024 at 9:30 AM, intended for agencies experiencing difficulties with the application
or seeking clarification. Attendance is not mandatory.

Applicants are required to present their application to the CDBG Advisory Committee on May 21, 2024 at 5:30 PM. The presentation should be 5-
10 minutes long and include an overview of the organization and the program seeking funding.

For general inquiries regarding the application process or workshop, please contact Sky Larson at 405-793-4571 or slarson@cityofmoore.com.

Sincerely,

Kahley Gilbert
Project Grants Manager
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